

ÉCOLE KELVIN HIGH SCHOOL OVER 100 YEARS OF EXCELLENCE

155 Kingsway, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3M 0G3

Phone: (204) 474-1492 email: kelvin@wsd1.org Fax: (204) 453-2116
L. Benoit, Vice-Principal T. Cox, Principal M. Davidson, Vice-Principal



August 25, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of Kelvin Students:

On behalf of Kelvin High School's Parent Advisory Council (PAC), you are cordially invited to attend and participate in the PAC meetings for the 2025 – 2026 school year.

PAC is a wonderful way to network with other parents and to find out what is happening at the school and be part of the discussion of up-coming changes within Winnipeg School Division.

Each meeting includes a report from the Administration to help keep us up to date on school events, initiatives and projects. The Student Council also attends and reports on activities of their Council in addition to South District Advisory and French Immersion Advisory committee reports.

PAC meetings will be held on the following dates (generally on Tuesdays) at 6:30 pm.

DATE	TIME	LOCATION
October 2, 2025	6:30 PM	Kelvin High School Library
November 12, 2025	6:30 PM	Kelvin High School Library
January 14, 2026	6:30 PM	Kelvin High School Library
March 10, 2026	6:30 PM	Kelvin High School Library
May 10, 2026	6:30 PM	Kelvin High School Library

We welcome your participation. Please join us in-person for the first meeting at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, October 2nd in our school library. Meetings are kept to one hour in duration.

Kindest regards, Kelvin Parent Advisory Council

Giovanni Spina PAC Chair

